

WEST-CENTRAL-TEXAS-MUNICIPAL-WATER-DISTRICT

410 Hickory Street, Abilene, TX 79601, Phone 325-673-8254, Fax 325-673-8272, www.wctmwd.org

March 1, 2024

Mayor Sims City of Breckenridge 105 N. Rose Breckenridge, TX 76424-3531

Dear Mayor Sims:

Our records indicate that Scott Harris's term as Director on the WCTMWD Board will expire this May.

Please notify me at your first convenience of his reappointment or replacement. Ideally, we would like to receive all appointments by May 1, 2024 in order to be prepared for the May 15th Board meeting. Please let me know if I can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

Debbie Strayer

Administrative & Finance Specialist

debbie.strayer@wctmwd.org

CC:

Scott Harris